
P.R.No. 943                                                                           Date: 10.12.2020 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Text of the D.O. letter dated 10.12.2020 of Thiru. Edappadi  
K. Palaniswami, Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu, addressed to 

Shri. Narendra Modi, Hon’ble Prime Minister of India  

 
I congratulate you, Sir, for laying the foundation stone for construction 

of a new Parliament Building as part of the iconic Central Vista project in 

New Delhi. I am confident that this will be a land mark structure in 

Independent India. 

 

On behalf of the people of Tamil Nadu, I congratulate you for your 

personal touch in shaping the project. I had the pleasure of  taking part in 

the function through video conference. 

 

* * * * * 

 
Issued by: Director of Information and Public Relations, Chennai-9. 
 

 

 

 


